

Premier of Western Australia

Our Reference: 59-268951

Ms Kerri Hilton Drama Teacher St Norbert College 135 Treasur Road QUEENS PARK WA 6107

Dear Ms Hilton and Students

Thank you for taking the time to send me an email and a video message recently.

I very much appreciate your kind words and support during these challenging times, and was impressed by your enthusiasm for your production of "Cinderella".

I hope it that it all went well and that your family and friends enjoyed watching the performances.

Keep studying and growing, and I wish you all the best for your future goals and dreams.

Again, well done - your support is greatly appreciated by myself and my team.

Yours sincerely

Mark McGowan MLA

PREMIER

2 6 MAY 2021